
Kindergarten News  April 1, 2019 
 

Special points of  interest: 

 April 3      

Graduation,  

Spring and 

Group Pictures 

 April 4               

Early Release 

(12:00) 

 April 9         

Zoo Trip 

 April 17           

Easter Egg Hunt 

at the Bronte 

Park  

 April 18        

Career Day  

“Dress-up day” 

 April 19 and 22 

Easter Holiday 

 May 23        

Kindergarten 

Graduation 

( 8:30 a.m.)              

Last Day of 

School and an 

Early  Release 

Day  (12:00) 

 Wednesday, April 3rd your child will take their Graduation   

Portrait, Spring Picture and our class group picture.  If you have 

not returned the forms for these pictures, please send them    

tomorrow or Wednesday.                                                          

The group picture is the only picture that has to be prepaid.  

Your child does not need to bring or wear anything special for 

the Graduation Portraits.  I have maroon caps and gowns that will 

cover the clothes that they are wearing for the group and spring 

pictures.                                                                                  

*Your daughter’s cap and gown picture will turn out better, if 

they wear their hair down. I have found that the cap does not 

fit, if their hair is in a ponytail or they have a big bow.   

 

 Thursday, April 4th is an Early Release Day. All students will be 

dismissed at 12:00. Buses will run at 12:10.    

    

   ABILENE ZOO TRIP 

               Tuesday, April 9th                       

We will leave after breakfast and return before 2:30.  After we   

visit the zoo we will go to a park in Abilene to enjoy our lunches and 

play until it is time to head back to school. 

If you have already paid to go to the zoo with us, please meet us  at 

the entrance of the Zoo, so we can pay and walk in as a group.  If 

you did not prepay you may still visit the zoo with us, you will just 

have to pay regular admission.  

 

We will not be riding the Train and Carousal, because of the extra 

cost.  If you would like for your child to ride either of these attrac-

tions, please bring them back to the zoo at another day and/or time. 

 

Since we will have 

an Early Release on 

Thursday, I will not 

be sending reading 

homework. 


